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Dear Kate Kahlert,

I would like to request that a public hearing take place before the PUC makes a decision on
whether the rules specified here should be adopted or not. I believe that public input is
fundamental in any decision-making process that affects communities and peoples. More
specifically, it would be vital to see language that indicates that climate change is being
considered in the proposed rules, which does not seem to be the case so far.

I appreciate your attention to this matter.
Best regards,
Murilo Zacareli

7530 Mid Town Rd Apt 211
Madison, WI 53719
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